Memorandum in Support
Title:

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the City of New York, in relation to prohibiting the use of non-wood bats by high school age children.

Type of Legislation:

A Local Law

Introduced by:


Council Member Oddo 

Reasons for Support:

Since its inception, the game of baseball has been played with a wood bat. In the 1970’s, baseball bat manufacturers developed aluminum bats for teams who wanted to reduce the cost of replacing broken wood bats. Aluminum bats were originally designed to have similar dimensions as wood bats, but with the durability of metal. In the last two decades, however, the trend toward the use of new high performance materials in the construction of metal baseball bats has dramatically increased the speed at which baseballs are propelled off bats. Such increase in speed has shortened the necessary reaction time needed by defensive players in the field, placing players in compromising and dangerous positions. The number of injuries from baseballs batted from non-wood bats is rising and the use of these non-wood bats places our children at an unacceptable risk of injury.

